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REMINDER -- NOTICE t1tttleriiety
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ur GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEETING is Sunday, August 28th frowm 2-5 P.M. at the
LLawrencville YWCA on Lawrencville Hwy.

Please be there, this is YOUR organlzatlpn. Maps to the picnic will be

handed out at that time.

- Corrections: Christina Tellalian graduated from Sweet Briar College.

Adrina Richard'is also on the Board of Directors as
corresponding secretary (thutfs why there are corrections!).
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Talin Keyfer was accepted to Agnes Scott.

Kristine Aznavourian received her M@sters Degree in Speech
Pathology from the Unversity of Georgia.

Andy and Maro Barsoumian are the proud parents of a baby boy born
July 7Lh and; ‘

Serge and Jaqueline Nazarian albo were blessed with a new son on
the same duy, July 7th. y

We here that Art Megerian is recovering nicely from surgery - Get
well soon, Art.

I"lease call Adrina Richard at 255-3812 if you have news and information

for the newsletter., This is one of the few ways we can keep in touch
with each other in between events.

bon’t forget the Gcnerul Assembly Meeting the only way it happens is 1f
yuu make it happen! BE THERE!!t1t11tertpgtetrrterttryget



